Ms. Shert Smith Cabaret Catering PO Box 2194 Buena Park, CA 90621-2194

I wanted to take this opportunity to express appreciation for the wonderful service you and your staff have provided the Yamaha Music Education Division for the past ten

in today's busy world, it is a pleasure to be able to rely on someone for consistent and reliable catering at a fair price. From the simplest box lunch to a formal concert reception, you have provided delicious food and creative presentation. Our teacher seminars would be incomplete without your chocolate chunk cookies!!

Many thanks again.

Yours truly.

Cheryl Fandru

National Administration Manager Music Education Division

CL/jb



Gourmet Catering P.O. Box 2194 Buena Park, California 90621

Dear John and Sherri.

Mark your calendar. June 3rd, and June 7th.

Sat. June 3--Dept. W&P ----2,000 guests---- Picnic at Griffith

Wed. June 7--TMO -----3,000 guests ----Lunch in the Park Woodland Hills

Thank you for doing such a great job for the last several years for us. The menu and services are the same as last year. Only the dates have been changed. Everything has been so successful they don't want to change anything.

Also, we want to take this time to again thank you for doing such a GREAT JOB for the William Holden Wildlife Association, and Stefante Powers last month. It was a huge success and we are still getting great comments about the event.

Despite the constant rain, the crowds were still there. (all 3,500 of them). We missed having the additional "walk-in's" for the Polo Matches, but because we had so many reserved guests attending - they still reached their donation goal.

One request - please turn off the rain machine for these future

Will be contacting you regarding these upcoming events.

Take care, and stay busy.

## JOEL B. TAYLOR ATTORNEY AT LAW 238 SOUTH ORANGE AVE., STE. 103 BREA, CA 92621

(714) 529-4130 = OFFICE

GOURMET CATERING & CATERING & PRODUCTION ENTERPRISES ATTN: SHERI SMITH

Dear Sheri:

You and your catering enterprise have provided outstanding services to me and my family over a time-span of several recent years. Among the several events were:

Christmas Parties;

Fourth of July Party; Righ Tea for Daughter's Wedding Shower; Daughter's Wedding Reception.

Each of these events was most successful because of the extra time and effort which you expended to make certain that the food was attractively displayed, properly prepared and served. Our quests were very impressed by the unique ways in which hot and cold foods were properly and timely served. We've had barbeques, kabobs, cold cuts, steaks, sit-down and stand-up, self-serve dinners, indoors, outdoors and mixed events, tuxedo service and serve-your-own affairs; each was a memorable event, properly done for the occasion. Our complements to you and your staff for having for the occasion. Our complements to you and your staff for having done so much to make these affairs successes.

The "high tea" was exceptionally well prepared and served; the guests were most appreciative of the extra efforts such as the wide, varied assortment of teas, pastries and finger sandwiches. The tables were heaped with flowers and trappings for each guest's enjoyment. Our daughter and our friends knew they had attended something really different and special -- it wasn't just another wedding shower, it was a memorable occasion.

For our daughter's wedding, a July event at twilight followed by the reception at dusk into evening, the inside of our home and the area around the pool were beautifully highlighted by your special attention to the details. The food and beverages were served at several locations and by attractive, roving, tuxedoed attendants. You know a party's a success when you can't get people to leave; and on that night, we had many lingers-on!

We look forward to our next opportunity to seek your help in catering and serving another pleasureable event.

## Emmanuel Reformed Church

15941 Virginia Avenue, Paramount, California 90723 • Phone (310) 531-6820

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

RE: SHERI SMITH AND HER COMPANY, GOURMET CATERING

On April 30th, we had 800 people at our church for lunch. Our goal was to serve a delicious meal to our congregation with 3 priorities being uppermost.

> (1) We wanted a fair price

We wanted a delicious meal (2)

We wanted fast service (in 20-30 minutes we wanted all of our people fed an excellent hot meal)

All of our goals were met through Sheri and her workers.

We highly recommend her to you and your organization.

She makes good on her promises and you will have a great meal at a fair price served in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

fer Ken Korner

Rev. Ken Korver